
DRAFT 

 

Minutes of the August 28, 2017 - Public Meeting on Budget 
 

The Board of Trustees of the Coppell Independent School District, #057-922, met in a special 

session on August 28, 2017, at 6:00 p.m. in the Board Room of the Vonita White 

Administration Building, 200 S. Denton Tap Road, Coppell, Texas.  The meeting was called 

to order by President Tracy Fisher. 

 

Members present:  Tracy Fisher, President; Judy Barbo, Vice President; Leigh Walker, 

Secretary; Anthony Hill; and David Caviness  

 

Member absent:  Thom Hulme 

 

A quorum was present.  

 

Notice of this meeting was posted on August 17, 2017 at 3:45 p.m. 

 

Staff present:  Mr. Brad Hunt, Superintendent; Kay Ryon, Administrative Assistant; Kelly 

Penny, Chief Financial Officer; Sid Grant, Associate Superintendent; Kristen Streeter, 

Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services; Dr. Nicole Jund, Coppell High School 

Principal; and Larry Guerra, Director of Purchasing 

 

The purpose of this public meeting was to discuss the school district’s budget that will be 

adopted and to provide opportunity for public input. 

 

Opportunity was given for the public to speak. The following individuals came forward to 

discuss the budget: 

 

Joe Shirley  

Bennett Ratliff 

Ashley Wallace 

 

Leigh Walker made a motion to adjourn the meeting. David Caviness seconded the motion.  

The motion carried 5-0. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:27 p.m. 

 

      

___________________________________ 

     Tracy Fisher, Board President     

 

 

 

___________________________________  

  Judy Barbo, Secretary 


